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Overview: 
Today the Commission will receive a summary report of the 
First 5 San Diego PFA Five-Year Demonstration Project. The 
Commission approved $30 million for this project in June 2005 
and the project was implemented in Fall 2006.  The summative 
report covers the period from FY 2006-07 through FY 2010-11.  
In December 2010 the Commission approved the extension of 
the project for one additional year to allow sufficient time to 
develop the design for a new Quality Preschool Initiative to be 
effective July 2012.  The information in this report will help 
inform the development of the upcoming initiative.  
 
Staff Recommendation:  
None.  For information only 
 
Fiscal Impact:  
The Commission approved $30 million for this project in 2005 
and the funding was allocated between FY 2006-07 and FY 
2010-11. 
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